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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

In school 
 

Year 2 
Chloe 

 
Year 1  

Jackson 
 

Reception 
Kayley 

 
Nursery 

Alex, Ava, Elliott & 
Mason 

 
 

Home learning 
 

Year 2 
Michael & Cerys 

 
Year 1 

Jacob, Amelia & Jake 
 

Reception 
Harley & Natalia 
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It has been a busy week with lots of learning in school and at home. ‘Hansel and 
Gretel’ has been a really popular story with the children—possibly because there 
are lots of sweets involved! It has been fantastic  to see lots of home learning on 
Tapestry. We have read some brilliant stories written by Year 2 who had the 
challenge of changing parts of the story to write their own. Well done everyone! 

Next week we will be delivering the next home learning 
pack which starts on Wednesday 3rd February. This pack is 
themed around ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. Lots of children 
will know this story and enjoy the learning 

activities we have planned. 
A big thank you to everyone who has completed the parent 
questionnaire about home learning this week. There is still time to 
complete it (it closes on Monday morning). We would love to hear 
from you and have already looked at some of your suggestions for making home 
learning even better. Thank you for lots of positive comments and feedback. Every 
completed questionnaire will be entered for a chance to win an £20 ALDI voucher.  

Check out the Home Learning page on the school website for lots of links to online 
learning activities and games 

PE in school.  
Reception 

PE on Monday & Friday 
Year 1 

PE on Wednesday & Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 

Free School Meals 
Breakfast packs and food from Food Share 

have been delivered this week to families. We 
are trying to get to as many families as 

possible, particularly those who receive Free 
School Meals Vouchers. 

It was great to see so many smiling 
faces! The next Free School Meals 
vouchers will be delivered during  

next week.  
 

If you are not receiving food vouchers and you  

think you may be entitled now please contact the 
 school office.  




